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February 16, 2001

Mr. Robert Aldenhuysen
RMC Pacific Materials
P.O. Box 5252
Pleasanton, CA 94566

Re: No Further Action for the Sunol Aggregate Plant at 6527 Calaveras Road, Sunol, CA
Dear Mr. Aldenhuysen:

This letter confirms the completion of site investigation and remedial action for the soil
contaminated with petroleum hydrocarbons as diesel at the above referenced address.
Approximately 3000 cubic yards of contaminated soil was excavated and bioremediated at
the site. The treated soil will be used for road base within the Sunol plant site.

Based upon the available information and with the provision that the information provided
to this agency was accurate and representative of site conditions, no further action related
to the surface contamination by diesel is required. Be advised that the three groundwater
monitoring wells (RMC-1 through RMC-4) installed as part of the subsurface investigation
should be properly decommissioned if they will no longer be used. Well destruction
permits may be obtained from Alameda County Flood Control and Water Conservation,
Zone 7. They can be reached at {925} 484-2600.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact Ms. eva chu at
(610) 567-6762.

Sincerely,
Mee Ling Tung
Director
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